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To whom it may concern,

I’'m writing in positive regard to Lily’s Thai takeaway van and to note what a lovely addition it’s made to Holgates
Green. As a previous local to St.Mary’s, | know how important it is to make the most of the tourist season and
support local businesses so the Island can thrive. I've recently revisited the islands and it was such a pleasure to see
Lily bring her love of cooking alive and creating her own business. It’s always good to have lots of eating out places
as | understand how busy the season gets and lots of people book up incredibly quickly. Lily’s can also provides a
great option for the copious amount of families that visit the islands who would prefer to sit outside and let their
children roam and enjoy the beautiful view over the harbour. | am in complete support of Lily’s business addition to
the island and would highly recommend her yummy food- you will not regret! The Island community has always
been incredibly kind and supportive of myself which I’'m so incredibly grateful for and it would be wonderful to give
Lily the same support with her new venture.

Thank you so much for your time.

Kindest Regards,
Laura Neville

6 Shipton Close
Hereford

HR4 ORZ
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